
 

 
 
 

September 15, 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of 8th Grade Eagles, 

The year has started off pretty smoothly! We are excited to announce that we have a new 
addition to our 8th grade curriculum that includes an outdoor education experience. Plans are 
underway for the inaugural 8th grade Outdoor Education Field Trip that will take place Thursday, 
October 20-Friday, October 21st. This particular packet is EXTREMELY important as it outlines our 
trip and provides you with very important dates. The 8th grade team has scheduled an 
informational meeting for Thursday, September 22nd, at 6:30 pm via Zoom 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87365512222?pwd=TldIS2ZPVkxLNk5SYkljV1h3V01IUT09 

The trip emphasizes team building and cooperation as well as classes on outdoor skills and 
activities. It is at this location that the Covenant Harbor Outdoor Education field trip is held in 
beautiful Lake, Geneva, Wisconsin. It is an overnight trip. The students and staff will leave school 
on Thursday, October 20th and return on Friday, October 21. There is NO COST to our families. This 
packet includes a list of suggested items to pack and a list of VERY IMPORTANT dates to remember. 
We are aware that this may be a first time experience for you and your child and we are more than 
happy to answer ANY questions you may have. You can also visit 
http://covenantharbor.org/outdoor-ed/ to become familiar with the location and trip. We would like 
to have our entire 8th grade class attend. You can contact us through email or by calling the school 
at 708-283-0718 as well as joining us for the parent information meeting on Thursday September 
22nd at 6:30 pm via Zoom. 
Thank you, 

 

8th Grade Team 

Student Name:   

Parent Signature:   
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